
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Kooiman. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 14, 2021 6:26 PM 
'Susan Kooiman' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: No FPL Rate Hike 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 05328-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: szkooiman=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <szkooiman=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Susan 
Kooiman 
Sent: Monday, June 14, 202112:56 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: No FPL Rate Hike 

Dear Commissioner 

Please say no to Florida Power & Light. 

They already disregard state law in relation to HB 1159, Section 2, and operate seemingly 
without regulation. 

Now, after merging with Gulf Power, they want a $1.1 BILLION increase to "continue to 
focus on delivering low-cost energy." 

They can't focus with only $100 million? 

I focus on MY job as a high school teacher to disabled students without even a $100,000 
mcrease. 

Please say "NO." 

Thank you, 

Susan Kooiman 
2921 NW 82ND WAY 
PEMBROKE PINES FL, 33024-3178 
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